
 

 

WQ.284/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY   

BY DEPUTY K.F. MOREL OF ST. LAWRENCE  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister detail the number of training courses that have taken place for people registered as 

Actively Seeking Work, or who are otherwise out of work, since 1st April 2020, including the names of the 

courses, their length and the number of attendees on each one? 

 
 

Answer 

 

Training courses for registered Actively Seeking Work (ASW) jobseekers were impacted due to covid19 

from March this year, no training courses have been able to be facilitated due to the lock-down and social 

distancing rules imposed. As Jersey moves through the safe exit framework, Back to Work appointments 

are now being arranged with actively seeking work clients. As normal service starts to resume, training 

courses will again be scheduled as part of the Back to Work offer. 

 

 

 


